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04-12-2024

To,

The Board of Directors,

QU ICKTOUCH TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED

Office No.203, Second Floor, D-Mall, New Netaji Subhash Place,

Pitampura, Delhi- 1 10034

Subject: Resignation from the office of Statutory Auditors of the Company

Dear Sir/ Ma'am,

This is to inform you that due to excessive statutory audit compliances, certification work,

day to day professional queries/business related discussions, we are unable to continue as

statutory auditor of the company since the offered Statutory Audit fee is inadequate.

We are submitting our resignation as Statutory Auditors of the Company with immediate

effect. As required under Companies Act, 2013, we shall be fonruarding a copy of ADT-3 as

filed with ROC, in due course.

We therefore, request you to treat this letter as our resignation as the Statutory Auditors of

the Company.

Thanking You,

r.Hs
eKv,eiffiD(Asitn*Afrey)

Membership No: - 090821

Yours


